
PUBLIC NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP ON SMITH 

VALLEY WATER RELATED ISSUES 

 

 The State Engineer will hold a public workshop regarding water issues in the 

Smith Valley Hydrographic Basin. The public workshop will be held at 2:00 p.m., 

Thursday, July 16, 2015, at the Smith Valley Community Hall, 2783 Highway 208, Smith 

Valley, Nevada. The agenda is posted at water.nv.gov. We are pleased to make reasonable 

accommodations for members of the public who are disabled and wish to attend the 

workshop. If special arrangements for the workshop are necessary or you wish to get a 

copy of the agenda, please write the Nevada Division of Water Resources at 901 S. 

Stewart St., Ste. 2002, Carson City, Nevada, 89701, or call (775) 684-2800. 

 

 

 

________________________ 

JASON KING, P.E.  

State Engineer   


